
 

January 23, 2023  

 

 

Tiffany Franklin 

19398 Stratford Rd.  

Detroit, Mi 48221 

 

Dear Ms. Franklin,  

 

It gives me great pleasure to re-appoint you to the Historic District Commission. Your appointment is 

effective immediately and will expire February 14, 2026.  

 

Thank you for your willingness to serve the citizens of Detroit. I look forward to working with you and 

I expect great things from the Historic District Commission.  

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information please contact Melia Howard by 

phone at (313) 775-4861 or by email at howardm@detroitmi.gov.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Michael E. Duggan, 

Mayor 

 

 

 

cc:   Melia Howard, Director of Community Relations, Mayor’s Office 

        Stephanie Washington, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

        Antoine Bryant, Director of Planning and Development 

        Garrick Landsberg, Director for Historic Preservation 

 

 

 


